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Apps, Personal Information and
pop ups –

Does your child play games and view
social media on a tablet or phone
when at home? We recommend that
you encourage your child to check
with an adult first when a pop-up
appears requesting personal
information.

In school, your child has been ad-
vised not to use their real names as
usernames in apps and games, but
this should also be encouraged at
home.

Talk, talk talk!
Make sure you talk about using the Internet - the more we all
talk about it, the more confident all of us will be.
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Using Search Engines –
Did you know that there are a
number of search engines designed
specifically for children?
Please encourage your child to use
any of the following when searching
the internet for information or
images.

www.Swiggle.org.uk -
Education search engine and
resource site for children
www.Safesearchkids.com -
Search engine for children
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Online communication –

In Year 1, children are taught how
to be respectful towards others
and what to do if they receive a
message that they feel is
inappropriate. It is important that
your child feels confident about
approaching you with any concerns
they have when using the internet,
so always use praise when you child
raises a concern with you.

Talk, talk talk!
Make sure you talk about using the Internet - the more we all
talk about it, the more confident all of us will be.
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Ownership and copyright –

In Year 1, the children have been
learning how to save work using
their names and own folders on the
school’s secure network. We would
also ask that you encourage your
child to use the internet for
research, but that they use their
own words when writing
information down


